
Summer Internship Placement Talk by One Fincorp



A summer internship placement talk by One Fincorp was organized on Saturday, 18th May 2024.

Mr. Hemant Nayak, Business Development Manager, One Fincorp talked with the students

regarding summer internship opportunities available with One Fincorp. Additionally, an

orientation program for Summer Internship for the students of MBA was also conducted. The

students were guided on how to complete the upcoming 2 months summer internship. Institute’s

Training and Placement Cell head Dr. Prashant Patil worked as event coordinators.


